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October 17, 2023

Christina Goodrich
City of Clearwater
Sent via Email to: christina.goodrich@myclearwater.com

Re: Authorization to Use Piggyback of City of Orlando Contract

Christina:

This is to confirm authorization to piggyback off of the City of Orlando Contract (IFB 23-
015). Pricing for the City of Clearwater projects will be based on this contract.
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